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Pupils of 
the week 

Olivia Sibly 

Quinn Parkin 

Baylee Stevens 

Harry Wilson 

Max Herman 

AJ Woodier 

Maisie Hill 

Mary Parkin 

James Freer 

Home                  

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Why do we have 

chocolate eggs 

at Easter?   

    How many    

Easter eggs can 

you find on this 

week’s        

newsletter ? 

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric 

cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and 

Skoda servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Reminder: Children return to school on Tuesday 13th April. 

Thank you for a BRILLIANT half term, everyone! I hope you have a happy holiday! 

Parents’ and Carers’ Evenings                                                                         

Thank you to everyone who attended our Teams parents’ and carers’       

evenings this week. It was lovely walking past classrooms and hearing staff 

engaging with you - sharing your  children’s achievements and enabling you 

to feel proud!                                                                                                               

I feel so very proud of our school family and the fact that we work together in 

harmony. We value our relationship with you and thank you for your ongoing 

support. 

                                                Lunchtime Award     
This week, our lunchtime award goes to Max Bennett and Mary Parkin.      

Max was adventurous and tried something different to eat this week - well 
done! Mary has been observed going to the kitchen serving hatch to say 

thank you to the kitchen staff before she leaves the hall.                                                                   
Recently, Mary went into the Learning Lounge to put away a laptop  

during lunch time and noticed that Mrs Meadows was working in there. Mary 
apologized for disturbing her (although she hadn’t, as she’d been so quiet!). 

What a thoughtful and polite young lady! 

Letting us know about positive Covid cases during the Easter Holiday         

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 between 26th March and 1st April, 

and they developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school, please text 

your child’s name to the following number: 07704 771352 

Mrs Channing will be able to access your message and make contact with 

children and staff who may need to isolate.                                                          

Please note that this number is for Covid reporting texts only.  

Goodbye and good luck!                                                                                             

Today we say farewell to Mrs Meadows. Mrs Meadows joined us in           

September to cover Mrs Davies’ maternity leave and quickly became a      

valued member of our school family. She is a talented teacher and has        

provided engaging learning experiences for children both in and out of the 

classroom. She is kind, caring, and always has a smile for everyone.                

We wish Mrs Meadows luck and happiness as she moves to her new school.                       

Thank you to everyone who donated to Mrs Meadows’ leaving gift collection.  



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Congratulations to Hannah Brown, for being awarded the Guide Bronze Award. What a star! 

Nursery places available!                                                                                                    
If you would like your child to 
join our Roseberry family, we 

still have places for 3 year olds 
and a waiting list for 2 year 

olds!   
Please call 01642 722883 for 
information or visit the nursery 

page on our website. 
Learning is so much fun with 
Miss Berry, Miss Capes and 

Mrs Dawson! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to some of our lovely, caring boys. 

Jayden Forster Conlon, James Cole and Lewis Senior spent 
their lunch time saving bees by picking flowers for them to sit 

on and carefully moving them from the playground so that 
they didn’t get squashed. Harrison Fletcher has been seen 
leaping into action to open doors for adults, Elliot McLuckie 

has been a great friend to others and Robert rescued a fallen 
traffic calming sign when it blew over in the wind.                                                                                                   

It’s heartwarming to see such caring, thoughtful, children! 

Thank you!                                              

Thank you to Mrs Van Loo for       

arranging for her workplace to 

donate hand sanitiser to our 

school family.  

Thank you to everyone who 
has donated food and toiletries 

to our ‘Share What You Can 
Spare’ box. These items have 

been given to families who, 
sadly, depend upon a local 

food bank for support.  

Please stay safe during the holiday!                                                 

Please remember that we still need to adhere to Government 

restrictions in order to reduce the transmission of Covid-19 in 

our community. The school holiday may start today 

but, sadly, ‘normal’ life doesn’t.  

The evidence shows that it is safer for people to 

meet outdoors rather than indoors. This is why from 

29th March, outdoor gatherings (including in private gardens) 

of either 6 people (the Rule of 6) or 2 households will be     

allowed, making it easier for friends and families to meet    

outside.  

Please make sure that you remember to social distance and 

follow the rules. Please don’t mix households in doors - it’s not 

safe to do so just yet. We have worked so hard to keep       

children and adults safe in school. Please ensure that you 

help us by doing the right thing. Thank you! 

Job Vacancy                                                                                         

There is currently a vacancy for a School Crossing 

Patrol officer at Newton Road in Great Ayton with a 

closing date of the 28th March 2021.                                                                           

This is advertised on the North Yorkshire County Council  

website:                                                                                         

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/jobs-and-careers 

RAFT Easter Picture Hunt!                                                                                                    
Children have all received a clue sheet today for the RAFT Easter Picture Hunt. 
Thank you to RAFT for organizing this fun activity and to families who have created 

Easter pictures and displays for children to find! Please make sure that you follow 
the safety tips on the clue sheet, everyone and have lots of fun! 

Red Nose day fun!                                                                                                                     
Thank you to everyone who 

purchased a red nose for  
Comic Relief. We raised a 

grand total of £376.50! 


